WYANDOTTE HIGH SCHOOL

25TH AND MINNESOTA AVENUE KANSAS CITY, KANSAS

J. F. WELLEMEYER
PRINCIPAL

6 10 6

Mr. Ed Ellis

J. CLYDE HUME

December 14, 1942

Coach Phog Allen Kansas University Basketball

Dear Mr. Allen:

I did not get an opportunity to talk with you after the game the other night, but I wish to say that you have a fine team and a truly fine spirit in each of your players. I enjoyed working that game very much. There is not the first college game that I have worked but I certainly would appreciate any hints that you could give me in making me a more efficient basketball official.

Here at Wyandotte we watch the progress of our boys, Ray Evans, Bill Brill, and others with a great amount of interest and pride and like to see them progress.

Thanking you for anything you may care to write to me, and with a hope I can serve you again, I am,

Sincerely

EE:BC

Coach Ed Ellis

Good luck om your Eastern trip.